
Sister Nibedita Government General Degree College for Girls 
Hastings House, Alipore, Kolkata-700 027 

 

NOTICE 

Notice No. SNGGDCG/189             Date: 13/09/2024 

It is hereby notified that our college will remain closed on 14th September, 2024 (Saturday) 
on the occasion of Karam Puja as per Order No.3871-F(P2)  dated, 04.09.2024 of Finance 
Department, Government of West Bengal. 

It is further notified that our college will remained closed on 16th September (Monday) and 
17th September (Tuesday), 2024 on the occasion of Fateha-Dwaz-Daham and Viswakarma 
Puja respectively. 
 

 
 

 -Sd/- 

(Dr. Sebanti Bhattacharya) 

      Officer-in-Charge, 

          Sister Nibedita Government General Degree College for Girls 

 


